PDepartment of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

December 9, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 2.2] s. 2024

ADMINISTRATION OF PISA POST TEST

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs
PSDSs/OIC-PSDSs
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1: In consonance to with the Regional Memorandum No. 1501, s. of 2024
entitled “Administration of PISA Post-Test” on December 4-13, 2024 in public
high schools. Should there be previously scheduled activities on said dates,
schools may extend the conduct of said test until December 17, 2024.

2. All 15 years old learners shall take the Post Test. However, only those
who took the pre-test will be reported in the Test Takers Information Sheet for
consistency of Pre-test performance result.

. & Learners who were not able to take the pretest may take the post test for
teacher and schools’ consumption. Schools may schedule conduct of test for
the sampled learners {those who took the pre-test) ahead of those who will take
only the post-test.

4. A school post test report shall be submitted to this Office on or before
December 18, 2024 through the Division Testing Coordinator, Ronald Esteves
in the link provided: https://shorturl.at/jaFyl.

5. Immediate dessimination of this memorandum is desired.

Schools Division Superintendent

JOSE L. Dom.m, CESO V <'

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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